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Media Alert 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargoed: For Immediate Release 

 

Tuesday, 27 April 2022 

 

MEDIA BRIEFING AND THE ICT ROLL-OUT PROGRAMME  

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshegu will tomorrow, 

Thursday, 28 April 2022 brief the media on the infrastructure challenges faced by 

the Department, as a results of the floods as well as interventions by the Department.  

 

During the briefing, the MEC is going to talk about interventions on LTSM as well 

as the learners who are currently housed in shelters. 

 

MEC Mshengu is going to start the programme by presiding over the ICT Roll-out 

Programme at Ubuhlebesizwe High School, under the Ilembe District. 

 

 

The details of the programme are as follows: 

 

Date:    28 April 2022 

Venue: Ubuhlebesizwe High School (Indwedwe) 

Time:    08H30 

 
The Media is invited to cover the media briefing and ICT rollout programme 
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